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Dear Rachel 
 
Re: Recent Ofsted inspection 
 
I am writing to extend my congratulations to you, your staff, and the entire Melbourn Village
College community on the outcome of your recent Ofsted inspection.

It is truly encouraging to hear that following the inspection, the College has been recognised
for the significant progress made since 2023. Achieving a “Good” judgement in Behaviour
and Attitudes is a testament to the remarkable dedication, ethos of community, and hard work
of all involved.

The pride pupils feel in their school and the overwhelmingly positive feedback from parents
and staff are powerful indicators of the transformative journey the school has undertaken.
It is clear that you have created an environment where high standards and a sense of
belonging go hand in hand. I was particularly struck by Ofsted’s comments noting how
“pupils are proud of their school and are delighted by the improvements that have been
made.” Such a sentiment speaks volumes about the atmosphere you have fostered.

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved recognition. I wish you and your team
continued success as you build on this achievement and I look forward to visiting you and the
school in the near future.
 
 
Yours sincerely

Pippa Heylings 
Member of Parliament
South Cambridgeshire 
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